Dear UNISON member,

Cornerstone – Pay 2012 – UNISON Consultation

UNISON stewards within Cornerstone met together on the 3rd of May to discuss the ongoing issues we face within our work place. One point raised was the recent Chief Executive’s update posted on the intranet in April 2012. Part of the update reads…

“A 1% pay award has been built into the budgets this year and alongside our commitment to pay point one of our Support Assistant grade at the Scottish Living Wage level and our recent increase in mileage to 45p, we hope those decisions demonstrate in some small way our commitment to our employees. Both I and the Board wish we could do more but within the current economic climate we have few options available to us.  Cornerstone continues to benchmark our terms and conditions of employment with other comparable organisations and we are proud of the fact that we continue to pay higher salaries to our Support Assistants and Support Workers than the vast majority of our competitors. Any pay award is subject to negotiation with UNISON but we hope to be able to communicate a final decision to you after the August Board meeting.”
In February UNISON put forward a pay claim asking for £600 across the board and a 5% increase on additional payments such as sleepovers and on-call, etc. As I’m sure you are aware, a 1% pay raise will not come close to £600 for any member in the lower or middle scales of the pay structure. We are currently negotiating a pay award for staff, who for all intent and purposes have not had a pay rise for at least 3 years whilst at the same time have seen their costs of living rise dramatically. 
The stewards will be meeting with management on May 24th to discuss this issue, amongst others. We would appreciate your feedback on the proposed 1 % increase so that we can represent your views.  Various options are given on the next page.  Please take the time to consider these and give us your feedback. 

We are fully aware of the difficulties facing voluntary care providers with the cuts in council budgets across the country, but we also appreciate the financial difficulties members are facing and hope Cornerstone will be able to reconsider their position and respond with a better offer.

Please send any thoughts or comments on this issue by email to tonybrennan11@gmail.com or alternatively by post to UNISON, Freepost AB048, 7 Alford Place, Aberdeen AB10 1ZQ.    Please let us have your comments by 23 May 2012.
Yours sincerely

UNISON Stewards

Cornerstone – Pay 2012 – UNISON Consultation -  Have your say
We have set out below a series of options on pay in the light of the Chief Executive’s update and the UNISON pay claim.   We would now like to hear your views on these or any other comment you wish to make.   If you wish to respond by post please use the tear off slip below.  Otherwise please email tonybrennan11@gmail.com
As we will be meeting management on 24 May, can you send us your views by 23 May 2012

Thank You
Options

1.
Accept the 1% pay award 

2. £600 across the board, plus 5% on additional payments

(Current pay claim)
- which costs more than is currently on offer

3. £200 across the board (this equates roughly with what is on offer

but is evenly spread across the organization, giving those on the 

lowest pay a “better” percentage increase.

4. £200 across the board, plus a percentage on additional payments 

(to be further discussed by the stewards). Again costs more than is

currently on offer.

5. £400 across the board, plus a percentage on additional payments.

Costs more than is currently on offer.

6.
£400 across the board. Costs more than is currently on offer.

7.
Other – please specify what you wish below 
Cornerstone – Pay 2012 – UNISON Consultation -  Have your say


Preferred Option (please circle the option you prefer)
1
2
3
4
5
6
7

If your preferred option is 7 please specify:
Please return to UNISON, Freepost AB048, 7 Alford Place, Aberdeen AB10 1ZQ
Or email your preference to:    tonybrennan11@gmail.com
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